UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION | November 21’ 1941.

Mr. Louis lMenze,
Basketball Coach,
Iowa State College,

Ames, lIowe.

Dear Louis:

Thank you very much for your carbon copy announc-
ing the meeting for Saturday morning, December 6th, This
is entirely satisfactory to me and it will be a pleasure

to see you at that time,

With my very best to Mattie and your femily, I am

Very sincerely yours,

or of PHysical Education and Recreation,

FCA: AH Rasketball and Bageball Cosasche.
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